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 decision - cetaceans at the vancouver aquarium – referral report back - 2017-03-08  

Cetaceans at the Vancouver Aquarium – Referral Report Back 
 Excerpted from Minutes 2017-03-08 & 9  

~ ~ ~ ~ ~ 

 
Report Recommendation – replaced with the below motion 

 
MOVED by Commissioner Mackinnon 
SECONDED by Commissioner Kirby-Yung 

 
THAT the Vancouver Board of Parks and Recreation directs staff to bring 
forward for enactment by the Board an amendment to the Parks Control By-law 
to prohibit the importation and display of live cetaceans in Vancouver parks 
and report back not later than May 15, 2017. 

 
 
CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


